## If you are GP, currently or previously in practice, we would love to hear from you!

Participation will involve a **short 15-minute online survey** about prescribing psychotropic medication in pregnant and breastfeeding women





After this survey, you can elect to take part in a telephone or online interview to help us understand psychotropic prescribing practices and challenges to GPs within clinical practice

Interviews will take approximately 45 minutes.

Interview participants will receive an honorarium for their time

For more information contact **Dr Jacqueline Frayne** at jacqueline.frayne@uwa.edu.au

Alternatively, follow this link

or scan the **QR code** below to start the survey



This research project is supported by funding from the Royal Australian College of General Practitioners

UWA HRE Number: 2021\_ET000989

